
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 4 

        Garfield House Project 
 
 

 

July 2, 2018 

 

Adjacent & Building Occupants around Garfield House (45 South Street) 

This correspondence provides a notification for activity at the GARFIELD HOUSE PROJECT 
 

Dates for Activity: Thursday July 5th & Friday July 6th 

 

Work Activities: Installation of a new water service onto the Garfield site from the main located in South 
Street 

 

 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Work will commence at 8:00 am each day 
 

• Partial lane (one) closure on South Street may result in minor vehicular delays 
 

• Pedestrian traffic on the South Street sidewalk will be directed around the area of work for safety 
 

• Noise commonly associated with this type of construction activity 
 

• Interruption of any water services is not anticipated  
 

 
 
  
 
 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Bruce J. Decoteau 
Senior Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-3225 

bdecoteau@williams.edu 


